
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROJECT DETAILS 

Client 

Philadelphia Water 

Department 

Jiby Abraham 

215-685-6387 

 

Prime: 

Rodriguez Consulting 

Louis Rodriguez, PE 

215-839-8087 

 

Subcontractor: 

CEDARVILLE 

April M. Barkasi, PE 

610-705-4500 

 

Project Address 

Philadelphia (South and 

Northwest) 

 

Date of Contract 

2014-2017 

 

Date of Completion 

Ongoing 

Construction Inspection Services to Philadelphia Water 

Department for Stormwater Contract  

CEDARVILLE serves as a subconsultant for an ongoing contract to the Philadelphia Water 

Department (PWD) for construction inspections of private stormwater systems in the South and 

Northwest sections of Philadelphia. Two (2) construction inspectors are provided at the PWD 

Philadelphia office in support of a prime contract with Rodriguez Consulting. These inspectors 

report directly to PWD managers. Responsibilities include: coordination of meetings with 

developers and contractors, site inspections, documentation of observations, and the updating 

of a project tracking database. 

Engineering Services/ Environmental Management 

Philadelphia Water Department Construction Inspections 

City of Philadelphia (various locations), Philadelphia County, Pennsylvania 

SERVICES  

Construction Inspection 


